ATP Newsletter, January 2019

http://www.astro.lu.se/Newsletters/

Staff news
Henrik Jonsson has resigned as a Professor of Computational Biology, but he will remain affiliated to
the department

Mandana Shahroodi will take leave of absence 2019-03-01 - 2019-08-31, to take up a position at Malmdo
University

Regular seminar schedules
Astronomy — http://www.astro.lu.se/Seminars/

THEP — http://particle.thep.lu.se/Seminars/
CBBP — http://cbbp.thep.lu.se/ carl/internal/group_meetings.html

Additional talks and seminars

17 Paul McMillan gives docent lecture on ‘The observational evidence for the existence of
supermassive black holes', 14.15, Lundmarksalen

Visitors

15-17 Marc Brouwers from University of Amsterdam visits astronomy (host: Anders Johansen)

Important dates and events

11 Workshop on work environment for teachers and administration (13.00-15.00, Lundmarksa-
len)

18 Workshop on work environment for PhD students (13.00-15.00, Lundmarksalen)

22 LU Visualisation meeting: contact Melvyn Davies for details and registration

25 Workshop on work environment for postdocs (13.00-15.00, Lundmarksalen)

Absences, trips and other travel

3-11 Louise Howes visits the Centre for Extragalactic Astronomy and the Institute for Computa-
tional Cosmology, Durham University, UK, to collaborate on 4MOST operations

3-4 Paul McMillan visits Durham and gives talk to the small structure group

7-11 Christian Sahlholdt attends a BASTA workshop in Aarhus and gives a seminar

8-10 Anders Johansen gives a seminar at University of Miinster

10-12 Hampus Nilsson visits DESY, Hamburg

11-16 Daniel Mikkola attends Festival Nauki in Katowice

14-16 Nils Ryde at collaboration meeting in Rome

14 Sofia Feltzing attends meeting with the Expertgruppen for oredlighet i forskning vid Centrala
Etikprovningsnamnden, Stockholm

16 Sofia Feltzing attends meeting with Klass Il at KVA, Stockholm

22-24 Sofia Feltzing attends the Council meeting of the European Astronomical Society, Paris

22-25 Torbjorn Sjostrand, Leif Lonnblad and others attend the MCnet midterm meeting in Louvain,
Belgium

27-2/2 Eric Andersson, Christian Sahlholdt and Iryna Kushniruk attend the 49th Saas-Fee advanced
course on ‘The Milky Way in the Gaia Era’, Saas-Fee, Switzerland

28-1/2 Nils Ryde and Brian Thorsbro give talks at ‘Galactic Archaeology in the Gaia Era’, Sexten,
Italy
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